
Primatology researchers speak 
on mountain gorilla conservation
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Smathers Library (East) Room 100

Dr. Tara Stoinski has studied 
gorillas for over two decades. 
She leads conservation, 
protection and research 
of gorillas in Rwanda and 
the Democratic Republic 
of Congo and serves as the 
President and CEO/Chief 
Scientific Officer of the 
Fossey Fund.

Professor David Watts was 
director of the Karisoke 
Research Center for two 
years. Currently he leads 
research on common 
chimpanzees and their 
habitat at Ngogo (Kibale 
National Park, Uganda) 
and started the Ngogo 
Chimpanzee Project in 1995 
which he co-directs with 
colleagues.
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